
 

 

Friday 1st May 2020  

Dear Badger Class,  

I am extremely proud to see children logging on and using our online 

resources. This shows Miss Carlisle and all the teachers at school all the 

fantastic ways you have been challenging your brains. You can send me 

pictures of art you have created or even videos of you working out or 

practicing your yoga moves. I am excited to see what you have been doing! 

I know you are all working incredibly hard especially as this is a new and 

different way to learn! I would love to be able to see everyone in our class 

having a go at the online resources we have or letting me know how you are 

getting on with your learning packs at home. Remember if you’re stuck at all 

please do not hesitate to get your parents to contact me 

vpy12lfp@theparkfederation.org.  

This week Miss Carlisle has been busy catching up with all our amazing 

staff at school through her computer. It was lovely too see Mrs Kerai even 

if it was on a computer screen! I know Mrs Kerai and Ms Chana miss you all! 

I let them both know all about the learning you are doing!  

 

I have also been challenging myself this week to read more books. I wonder 

if you can challenge yourself to read a book from our myON website and 

take an Accelerated Reader quiz! I have also been trying to stay active 

even though the weather hasn’t been as sunny this week. Max and Marley 

have enjoyed getting wet, muddy and even swimming in the rain!  

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all the best,  

Miss Carlisle, Mrs Kerai and Ms Chana  
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